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I adamantly oppose this bill. Acupuncture is a highly skilled profession that takes 

years of training to do so safely and effectively. By allowing needle insertion by 

physical therapist, patients will be put in danger and the profession of acupuncturists 

will be weakened. Do not allow this bill to pass.  


